
From: Frognal Gardens  
Sent: 27 February 2023 10:25 
To: Planning 
Subject: Tree work permission enquiry 
 
Dear Planning Permission Team 
 

We intend to carry out tree work on the address below. 
 
 
Address: 18 Netherhall Gardens, London NW3 5TH 
Tree type: 4x Lime (Tillia sp.) 
Location: front garden 
Service: crown reduction 
Work required: reduce all round back to previous points ( approx. 1m off) 
Reason: As part of regular maintenance, every 3 years. 
 
 
Please provide permission. 

Best regards 
Monika Dobrzynska 
 
Typed and sent on behalf of 
Noel Brock 

Founder, Director & CEO 
 
Frognal Gardens Ltd 

 
 

 

     

 
Company Registered in England and Wales No. 6058668 
Registered Office: 305 Finchley Road, London, NW3 6DT 

 

                                                                   

http://www.frognalgardens.com/
https://www.frognalgardens.com/single-post/2020/03/16/APL-Award-winner
http://www.landscaper.org.uk/
http://www.fb.com/frognalgardens
http://www.instagram.com/frognalgardens


Disclaimer: This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential 
and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are 
addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the 
system manager. This message contains confidential information and is 
intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named 
addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. 
Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this 
e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system. If you are not 
the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing 
or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly 
prohibited. 
 
 


